

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com];
jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]
Cc: Gary Kerney[REDACTED]
From: brice gordon
Sent: Fri 7/8/2011 1:51:32 PM
Subject: LSJ

FYI due weather conditions, Tom cancelled todays pour and released most of his crew.
Anyone who can work inside has stayed and continued to work. Ion is finishing up samples and
master bedroom

--

Brice Gordon
Little Saint James
USVI
[REDACTED]